
 

 

                             17th May 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers       
 

VISIT TO JARROW HALL 
 

 
To support our learning topic of ‘Anglo Saxons’ we would like to invite children in classes 7 
and 8 to visit Jarrow Hall in Jarrow.   
 
The trip will take place on Wednesday 3rd July and we will be travelling by coach, leaving 
school at 9am and returning before 3pm.  Children should wear full school uniform on the top 
along with trousers or tracksuit bottoms and we suggest either trainers, walking boots or 
wellies as footwear.  We also recommend children bring a waterproof coat in case of poor 
weather. 
 
Children will require a packed lunch for this event.  If your child usually brings a packed 
lunch, please provide this in the usual way. If your child has a school meal, a packed lunch 
can be provided by the school. Please order your child’s sandwich choice via the school 
gateway app. 
 
In order for the visit to go ahead, we require a voluntary contribution of £20.00 per child, 
please make your payment by Monday 17th June which should be paid online via the School 
Gateway App. Please contact the office if you are unsure how to do this.  We always 
endeavour to obtain the best price for transport, however with rising fuel costs this has 
increased the price of our visit. 
 
If there are insufficient contributions to cover the cost of the visit then we will follow school 
policy and the event will be cancelled.  Full refunds will be given to children who have paid.  
In the event of a child missing this visit, for whatever reason, unfortunately we are unable to 
offer refunds.  
 
Thank you again for your continued support.  
  
 
Year 3 Teaching Staff 


